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Thursday 7th October 2021


Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has come to our attention that some children are watching or viewing parts of a new Netflix series called ‘Squid Game’. This is programme that features a high level of intense violence, that is not suitable for the viewing of children under the age of 15. 

We have spoken to the children about the importance of watching age appropriate content and what to do if they happen to come across content that may not be suitable. 

A popular gaming site (Roblox) is also imitating some of the games being shown in the film. As part of our Computing curriculum, we teach the children about how to keep themselves safe online. We would also encourage you to talk to your children about what they are watching or playing online and carefully monitor their screen time. 

If you have any questions or would like some guidance about age ratings or online safety, please bring them to your child’s teacher.

Thank you for your ongoing support in this matter. 


Yours sincerely, 

Miss Brindley 
Class Teacher
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